
 

 

March 17, 2025 

 

 

 

Dear RiverBank Holding Shareholder, 

 

It has come to our attention that on page 2 of the Notice of Internet Availability the link to the Annual Meeting was 

incorrect.  The correct link, https://annualgeneralmeetings.com/rbnk2025/, is noted in multiple places on the Notice 

of Internet Availability and is active. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this has caused. 

 

Please contact Pacific Stock Transfer at cs@pacificstocktransfer.com if you have any problems with the website or 

the voting link. 
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